SUPREME COURT OF THE AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY

NOTICE TO PRACTITIONERS

Criminal case conferences October-November 2019

Practitioners are advised that the next 2 blocks of criminal case conferences will commence,

subject to funding, on:
21 October 2019 for 1 week; and
4 November 2019 for 1 week.

Practitioners will be advised in the event that funding is not received and the conferences will be

vacated.

Matters will be listed for criminal case conferences in accordance with Practice Direction 2 of

2018 and will be listed in the criminal call over on 11 November 2019 at 9.30am if they have not

as yet received a trial date.

Annie Glover
Registrar
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